
                                                                              

                                      

                                  

 

6th Year Parents and Guardians,  

You are invited to the CAO/Colleges/Related areas, Information Evening 

taking place on Thursday 21st November 2019 @ 7pm in the School Assembly.  

Kind Regards, 

The Guidance Team. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                  


